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The New Jersey State Museum as a research facility 

It has come to our attention that the New Jersey State Museum has 
an excellent library and a growing, very fine skin collection. Mr. Donald 
s. Heintzelman, Curator of Ornithology at the Museum, informed us that 
this research collection is open to banders and students who would like 
to make use of this facility. 

In addition, the entire banding records of the late Mrs. Elise 
Dickerson are now located at this facility and may be used by anyone for 
research purposes. These records cover locations in New Jersey and Rhode 
Island. 

Recent additions to the skin collection come from south of the 
border (Mexico, South America) and from local collection points. Fall 
warblers are adequately represented and spring warblers are being col­
lected each year to augment those already available. 

The library contains long runs of most publications of interest 
to handers in addition to many monographs and other research material. 

To use this collection, please contact Mr. Heintzelman. The address 
is1 New Jersey State Museum, 205 West State Street, Trenton, New Jersey 
08625. He may also be reached by calling 609-292-6330. 

• • • 
ATLANTIC FLYWAY ~ (addendum) 

The new quarterly schedule of EBBA NEWS causes some changes in 
the plans for 1971 coverage of this column. The six regional coordina­
tors will remain with some changes. 

Region I and II will go into the February 1972 issue. Please see 
page 251 of September-October 1970 issue for regional breakdown. Region 
I will be edited by Dr. Norris of the Manomet Bird Observatory, Manomet, 
Mass. 02)46. There is no change for Region II - Dr. Yunick will continue 
as editor. 

Region III and IV will go into the May 1972 issue. See P• 251 as 
above for breakdown. Region III(New York-Long Island) will now be edited 
by Mr. Robert DeWire, Mid-Fairfield County Youth Museum, 10 Woodside La., 
Box 165, Westport, Conn. 06880. Region IV(New Jersey) will now be edited 
by Fred Schaeffer. 

Region v, edited by Chandlers. Robbins will appear in the August 
1972 issue, and Region VI edited by Don Clark will appear in November 
1972. Quite possibly Mr. Bruce Adams may wish to co-edit Region VI with 
Don Clark as this is quite an extensive area. 




